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Friends of Loudwater School 

(FOLS) 
 

Dear Reader,   

Wednesday 31st October Bags 2 School is a perfect opportunity to 

have a half term clear out, we can accept any good quality pre-

loved but unwanted clothing. All bags need to be placed 

outside the school office at 9am on 31st October; please do not 

bring them before this date as the school has nowhere to store 

them. 

So please start saving your items for us, as the more bags we 

have the more money we raise for our school! 

 

Tuesday 30th October is the FOLS AGM.  The meeting will be held 

in the school hall at 7pm.  Come and find out more about the 

vital work that FOLS do for our School. You don’t need to sign up 

to our committee, but it would be great to see some new faces 

so we can inform you of the exciting plans we have for the 

school year ahead. Drinks and nibbles will be provided. 

 

Friday 2nd November is our very popular Spooky Cake Sale there 

will be a prize awarded to each 

class for the best ‘Spooky’ cake. 

Please bring your creations to the 

school hall on the morning of 2nd 

November, We are asking for 

individual bakes where possible as it 

makes this easier for us to sell them. 

All cakes will be sold after school. 

 

  

 

Upcoming Events 

Wednesday 31st October 

Bags 2 School 

 

Tuesday 30th October 

FOLS AGM - 7pm 

 

Friday 2nd November 

Spooky Cake Sale 

 

Wednesday 7th November 

Mr India Social Evening - 

7.30pm 

 

Friday 14th December 

Christmas Panto 
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Wednesday 7th November - 7.30pm is our social evening at Mr 

India in Loudwater.  If you wish to attend this jolly evening, tickets 

are available at £20.00 per person for a set menu (Halal and 

vegetarian options are available). Please see Natalie Ross or any 

FOLS committee member if you would like to purchase a ticket 

for this event, cash, cheque and cards are accepted. 

 

Some of the school mums are 

fundraising for outdoor equipment 

for our school. They have recently 

taken part in a 5K nighttime fun run in 

London and have raised £100 so far. 

They have asked for our support for 

their next fun run which is 5K over an 

inflatable course in Newbury on 28th 

October. If you wish to donate you 

can do it here: 

  

With Christmas around the corner 

now is a great time to inform you about Easy Fund Raising, it’s a 

great way to raise extra funds for the school. Every time you shop 

online go to the easy fundraising page 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/loudwatercombined/ 

select your preferred shopping outlet and do your shopping. It is 

the UK’s biggest charity shopping fundraising site. It turns your 

everyday shopping into free donations for our school, the retailers 

make a small donation to say “thank you” so no extra charges to 

you, and as they say “every little helps!”  

 

Thank you for your support this term, we hope you all have a 

fabulous half term and we look forward to seeing you on your 

return. 
  

https://www.justgiving.com/crowd

funding/gloingforgold?utm_term=

KP36BAB2R 

 

 

 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/loudwatercombined/
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/gloingforgold?utm_term=KP36BAB2R
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/gloingforgold?utm_term=KP36BAB2R
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/gloingforgold?utm_term=KP36BAB2R


   

  Page 3 of 3 

   
 

 


